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Dear Public Utility Commission of Texas, 

I am a resident of Riverwood Forest in Fulshear, TX, served by Aqua Texas for both 
water and sewer utilities. I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed 
rate increases in Docket No. 58124. 

Under the proposed changes, my monthly water bill would increase from 
approximately $175 to over $390 at 30,000 gallons per month, and from $350 to 
nearly $850 at 60,000 gallons per month - more than double or even triple the 
current charges. 

These rates are excessive and punitive, especially in our hot Texas climate where 
outdoor water use for basic lawn and landscape maintenance is not optional but 
necessary. The aggressive tiered structure unfairly penalizes families with larger lots or 
households. 

Aqua Texas already charges rates significantly higher than nearby municipal utilities, 
yet provides no competitive alternative due to their monopolistic control. A rate hike of 
this magnitude would cause real financial strain for many households, particularly those 
with children, elderly residents, or fixed incomes. 

I urge the Commission to deny or significantly scale back the proposed increases 
and require Aqua Texas to provide transparent justification for these costs. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ryan & Vanessa Hannemann 
3806 Westerdale Drive, Fulshear TX 77441 


